
March 15, 2021 

Dear Praying friends, 

The boy’s have continued online public school, and it is projected to continue online until at least April 5. We 

passed most of the last month in “red zone”, which means we were not supposed to leave our property except for 

needs (food/health). However, we praise the Lord that we have recently been downgraded to “orange zone”, and 

we can be out and about in our municipality (though the parks/playgrounds and some other things are still closed).   

In fact, yesterday we had the privilege of getting together with our church to worship in person on Sunday morning 

for the first time since mid-January! We are also delighted that they changed our curfew from 9 pm to 10 pm. This 

allows us to meet in person for prayer meeting on Thursday nights, get the building sanitized, and make it home 

on time.  

I have not been able to meet with the principal regarding Daniela’s exams because of the schools being closed. 

Please continue to pray with me about this matter. 

You have been praying with us for more than a year now for Ilario’s work needs. Please rejoice with us that God 
gave him a job with a legal contract this month! We pray that after the initial trial period (this month), this business 
will give him a long-term contract.  

Thank you so much for praying with us regarding our leaky roof. Just tonight, Tom was in a meeting with the other 

apartment owners, and they voted to replace the roof and do many more great improvements on our building—

even better than we were hoping for! We are so excited about how God worked it all out. We continue to pray that 
the work will actually be done.    

I have made soap to hand out with Easter tracts—please pray that we do not go back to “red zone” so that I can 
actually distribute them, and for fruit. We would be delighted to see a neighbor or a child saved. 

Thank you for your prayers! Have a wonderful Easter celebrating the resurrection of our Savior!  
  

For the Sake of His Name, 

Stephanie (for Tom, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, & Gabriella)


